## PROPOSED MINUTES PUBLIC HEARING JANUARY 20, 1988

The public hearing was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Supervisor James Totten. Present from the township board were Marcia Strong, clerk; Edgar Scharrer, treasurer; Alvin Block and James Dorr, trustees.

Thirty-three citizens were in attendance.

The clerk read the public notices that appeared in the <u>Saginaw News</u> on January 15, and in the <u>Bridgeport Weekly News</u> on January 5, and 12.

Gary Bartow of Roberts Bartow and Associates presented the recreation plan.

Thirteen citizens commented on the plan.

Dolores Kalmbach presented the supervisor with a petition which he duly noted.

There being no further comments at 8:52 p.m. motion by Scharrer, supported by Dorr to adjourn. Motion carried.

Marcia Strong, clerk Birch Run Township